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COMIC RELIEF/ RED NOSE DAY NOTIFICATION – MONDAY 20th MARCH 2023 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

If you are not already aware, Friday 18th March is ‘Red Nose Day’. As there is proposed Industrial 

Action that week, we plan to move our ‘Red Nose Day’ to Monday 20th March. 

The School Council will meet next week to discuss the themes and fundraising ideas. We will keep 

you updated. 

All the money raised, goes directly to Comic Relief who use the money to help transform the lives of 

poor and vulnerable people, both at home and across the world’s poorest countries.  

Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Dereham Junior Academy School Council  
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